
July 6, 2021


Dear La Guardia Community College Dean, Provost, and President,


Last year, during unprecedented crisis and pandemic, we embarked on a 
collaboration and partnership with the La Guardia Humanitarian Initiative. The 
students and supervising faculty showed support through several initiatives that 
included a fundraiser, program design for early childhood, and practicum hours for 
our internship program. 


We are most grateful for the service and support provided to us, which helped 
displaced and disadvantaged children learn, grow, and thrive! We look forward to 
future opportunities for collaboration.


Warm regards,

Danielle De La Fuente

Founder & Executive Director 
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